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GUIDANCE NEWS 
 
 
All seniors, please bring in any acceptances, scholarships, and awards 

you have received from your college or universities to the Guidance 

Office. We would like to place your name on the flags in the hallway to 

celebrate your good news! 



 

 

Scholarship applications are available on The Scholarship Google 

Classroom. Please frequently check as new ones are posted as we 

receive them. Return all completed applications to the Guidance Office 

by the deadline. Be mindful of the deadline posted on Google 

Classroom, NOT on the application form. 

 

Junior Meetings: We look forward to meeting with the parents of the 

class of 2024 as we discuss course selections for senior year in 

addition to post-secondary plans. 

 

Scoir: Scoir is the web-based college and career-planning tool we use 

at Point Beach High School. It is a one-stop resource where students 

and parents can access a wealth of information to help aid in the 

college and career process. Don’t forget to take advantage of this tool!!  

 

 
 

 
 



 

Miss Point High will be  
April 1st at 7 pm  

 

 
The Candidates are: 

Morgan Auth escorted by Alex Coles 
Ava DeCristofano escorted by Ryan Kreismer 
Brianna Favretto escorted by Kyle Kolans 
Sydney McShane escorted by Isaiah Samedi 
Rylie Neithe escorted by Owen Curtis 

Laine Pritchard escorted by Roman Grauso 
 

The Emcees are: 
Lauren Strahle and Keelin Mauri 

 

The Chairperson is: 
Niamh Mauri 

 

The backdrop Artist is: 
Matilda Ventresca and Ali Breckenridge 



 

 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Spring Town Wide Yard Sale  

May 20, with a rain date of May 21 
Be on the lookout for more information.  

 

The Dining Out Raffle is in the works! 

Dining Out Raffle is our biggest fundraiser of the year.  

We are seeking volunteers as we need all hands on deck to solicit 

donations and help organize the event.  

Please email Tracypritch29@gmail.com for more information, 

to help fundraise, or to make a donation. 

 
Families are asked to sell a minimum of 5 raffle tickets  

and consider making a donation. Tickets will be mailed home, and you 

can always request more! 

 
Join us as we pull the winning tickets during the Dine Out with Class 

event on May 18th, JSBBQ, from 6:30-9:30 pm. BYOB.  

We will be giving away door prizes as well!   

Tickets are $27/pp and can pay via Venmo to @coach_pritch (please 

list those attending in the comments) or send cash/checks to the 

school marked PTO Dine out with Class. 

 
 



 

Beach Merchandise  

Looking for some Beach Merchandise… 

Visit our website at http://ppbhsptoshop.com 

 

Not a PTO Member? No worries!  

Use this link to become a member.  

PPBHS PTO Membership Form 2022-2023 

 

Please come to the next PTO meeting and show your support. 

 

Our next PTO meeting is Wednesday, March 15, at 7:00 pm 

Virtual Meeting 

Hope to “see” you there! 

 

General PTO Email: ppbhspto@gmail.com 

 

MUSIC PARENTS ASSOCIATION 

  

We are thrilled to bring you the SPRING MUSICAL!!   INTO THE WOODS   

Details to follow! 

SCHOLARSHIP applications are available for all senior band/choir students in the guidance 

office.  We encourage all of our seniors to apply.  The scholarship is $500!  (Cha-Ching!) 

http://ppbhsptoshop.com/
https://form.jotform.com/221738789701163


 

The SPRING BEACH CLOTHING DRIVE is in the works!  Stay tuned for upcoming details.

 

As always, THANK YOU for your support of the MPA!  Membership can be paid through Venmo: 

@Beach-MusicParents. 

 

 BeachMusicParents@gmail.com 

BOOSTERS 
The winter sports season was AMAZING!  Congratulations to Boys' Basketball, Girls’ 

Basketball, Hockey, and Girls’ Swimming for winning their Divisions.  Beach High 

School has some talented athletes! The athletes are looking forward to celebrating their 

seasons at the winter banquets. 

 

Our Annual Golf Outing at Battleground Country Club will be on May 1st.  If you are 

interested in golfing or sponsoring our event, please reach out to the Boosters at 

ppbhsboosters@gmail.com.  All the money raised goes to Senior Scholarships, 

Champion Sweatshirts, Banquets, and Awards.  We also donate to Project Graduation 

and the Senior Breakfast. 

 

We wish all our Spring athletes the best of luck as their season begins!  Go Beach! 
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